
 

 
 

 

WSCAC Meeting 

MWRA Facilities in Southborough 

Tuesday, May 14, 2013 

10:00 AM 

(508) 424-3602 

 

CALL IN NUMBER: 508-424-3612 

(Please call the WSCAC office if you intend to use this) 

 

Introduction-Whitney Beals, WSCAC Chair 

 

 

I. WSCAC business:  
a. Approval of January and March meeting summaries 

 
II. Martin Pillsbury-Update on the Water Infrastructure Alliance & Dedham-Westwood 

Water District’s SWMI grant. The project is collaboration between the Neponset River 
Watershed Association, MAPC, and Weston and Sampson.  
 

III. FEATURED PRESENTATION-Wayne Castonguay, Executive Director of the Ipswich 
River Watershed Association, will provide an update on current issues in the watershed.  

 
IV. MWRA Briefs-Steve Estes-Smargiassi 
 

V. WSCAC Briefs-Whit Beals and WSCAC staff 
 

 

 

THE LAST WSCAC MEETING OF THE FISCAL YEAR WILL BE A TOUR OF  

THE WARE RIVER WATERSHED ON JUNE 11
th

.
 

DIRECTIONS AND DETAILS TO FOLLOW. REFRESHMENTS WILL BE PROVIDED. 

 

 

 
If you no longer want to receive WSCAC notices, please send us an email at: 

info@wscac.org 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@wscac.org

